Cody Grussendorf

From: Penelope Oswalt <penya5@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 10:53 AM
To: Senate Community and Regional Affairs

Cc: Rep. Louise Stutes; Sen. Gary Stevens; nbird5800@gmail.com; LIO Cordova

Subject: SB63 Fish Tax

Dear Senators;

I strongly urge this committee to NOT pass this bill presented by Governor Dunleavy!! This bill is a travesty and a slap in the face to the fishing communities that rely on this tax to provide funds for our city services! As most of you know Fishing communities are seasonal in their populations and a small year round population takes on the bulk of providing funds for city services. Without our fair share of the fish tax collected by our fleet we will be reduced to a shell community. This bill is wrong!! Please throw it out now!

Sincerely

Penelope Oswalt Cordova, Alaska

Sent from my iPhone